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Kristen Mueller

From: utilitybilling@uctx.gov
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 5:03 PM
To: customersrvc@wm.com
Cc: BuildingInspector@uctx.gov
Subject:  SAHARA WOODS

Importance: High

Hello, 
Customer called today asking why we did not pick up their bulk brush. I did ask if he 
called Waste Management and he said no, so I am sending an email asking if we are 
finished with bulk brush pick up for the south side of Pat Booker, because I have not 
received an email for June, 2021 confirming completed bulk brush pick up. I did tell 
customer to leave his bulk brush out in front of his address.  
 
 
Veronica Hernandez 
Utilities Administrator 
2150 Universal City Blvd 
Universal City, Tx 78148 
210-659-0333 ext. 711 

 
 


